
Settlement Approval Hearing – Falling Glass Class Actions 

The Ontario Superior Court of Justice will hold a virtual settlement approval hearing at the 
courthouse at Osgoode Hall, 130 Queen Street West, Toronto, Ontario on September 5, 
2023, at 10 am to consider whether the proposed settlement is fair, reasonable and in 
the best interests of the Class (the “Approval Hearing”). Class Members and members 
of the public may attend the virtual Approval Hearing but are not required to do so. 

If you wish to make a submission to the Court supporting or objecting to the proposed 
settlement, you must send your submissions in writing by email to the Claims 
Administrator at festivalsettlement@ricepoint.com no later than August 30, 2023. The 
Claims Administrator will provide all submissions to the Court and the Defendants in 
advance of the Approval Hearing. Your written submissions should include the following 
information: 

a. your name, address and telephone number, 

b. a brief statement of the reasons that you support or oppose the 
proposed settlement terms; and 

c. whether you plan to attend at the Approval Hearing. 

If you have any questions please email Charney Lawyers at info@charneylawyers.com 
or call Strosberg Sasso Sutts LLP at 519.561.6296.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
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